

May 31, 2019

Sheri Tonn, Chair Board of Pilotage Commissioners 2901 Third Avenue, Suite 500 Seattle, WA 98121

Dear Chair Tonn,

At the Fatigue Management Committee meeting, PSP legal counsel stated they will not answer questions about the NASA report and NASA would only answer questions in person in July. Written responses to FMC questions for NASA were not directly from NASA but written by PSP legal counsel notes based on a limited phone interview.

It is not fully clear why PSP is so sensitive about providing the full scope of work and answering substantive questions about the NASA report especially since their submission is based on it.

We are prepared to submit a response by EOB June 12, 2019 per the BPC schedule and are happy to receive any additional questions the BPC may have.

Regards,

Captain Mike Moore Vice President